
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

               September 15, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO CELEBRATE WITH US – DONATION & SPONSORSHIP 

FOR OUR 150TH ANNIVERSARY COMMUNITY CELEBRATION! 

 

 

We are excited to share with you a unique opportunity to become an integral part of a historic event that promises 

to not only celebrate our town's remarkable 150-year journey but also foster a strong sense of community spirit that 

your organization values. 

Our town's 150th anniversary is an exceptional milestone that calls for a celebration of grand proportions. The 

festivities, scheduled for the last weekend of June 2024, are set to encompass an array of engaging activities that 

will resonate with all members of our community, young and old alike. From a thrilling rodeo to a vibrant carnival 

atmosphere, our anniversary celebration is designed to encapsulate the joy, unity, and progress that our town has 

experienced over the past century and a half. We are building an exciting weekend of various events with a roster 

of musical artists and performers.  

As a corporate sponsor, your contribution will play an instrumental role in making this celebration a resounding 

success. We are seeking donations to ensure that our event not only meets but exceeds expectations. In recognition 

of your level of support, we offer an array of sponsorship benefits, including prominent branding opportunities, 

exclusive event access, and recognition across our promotional materials and media coverage. Sponsoring specific 

performances and or events throughout the weekend is also an option. All donations over $20 will receive a 

charitable donations receipt. 

We kindly request a response by November 15, 2023, to discuss how your support can create a lasting impact on 

our community's celebration of this historic milestone. Donations can be made this fiscal year or in 2024. Thank you 

for considering this unique partnership opportunity. We are excited about the potential for a successful collaboration 

and eagerly anticipate your positive response. 

Warm regards, 

150th Community Celebration Committee Members 

 

Mackenzie Hengerer, Chairperson  Sandi Davis, Vice Chair        Liisa Gillingham, Secretary 

Mackenzie.hengerer@fortmacleod.com  fortmuseum@fortmacleod.com     Dircps@fortmacleod.com  

 

 

Jason Austin       Joy Hurlburt   Eileen Moses      Jackie Vanee Palmer 

fortaustins@gmail.com    joy@hurlburtrock.com 403.553.2749       jackievaneepalmer@gmail.com   
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